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I undertook my fellowship from August 2008 to January 2009 in the 

Liverpool Vascular Unit. My intention was to gain alternative experience with

Endovascular aneurysm repair and, in particular, learn how to plan 

conventional and complex endografts. Under the supervision of Professor 

John Brennan and Professor Richard McWilliams I easily achieved these 

goals and completed my fellowship with a new perspective on endovascular 

procedures and a more diverse range of clinical experience.

Shortly after completing my fellowship I applied to HEFCE for a Clinical 

Senior Lecturer Fellowship and the experience I gained on my BSET 

fellowship was a key part of the evidence of clinical experience that I 

included in this application. My application was successful and enabled me 

to take up a post as a Senior Lecturer in Leicester in April 2010. Since taking up this post I have taken a 

major role in the delivery of the complex endovascular service in Leicester and have maintained a successful

research programme alongside this clinical work.d with the delivery of an endovascular programme. For that 

I thank BSET and Cook for their funding.


